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Millie (Y6) & Finley (EYFS) holding the ribbon at our opening ceremony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         
 
 

         
           Thank you for your support, 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Sporting Events:  Well done to the children who 

competed in the Cross Country and Netball events 
this week.  They were a credit to the school.  Our next 
event is a KS2 Basketball tournament. 

Parents & Carers Consultation Evening 
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th November 

 

Thank you to the parents who have already signed up for 
their consultations on Arbor.  If you have not yet signed 
up for your consultation please can you go into your 
Arbor App and book these by 3.00pm on 22nd November.   
 

Friends of Nansledan 
We gathered together for an initial meeting 
with parents interested in forming a fund-
raising group which we will be calling ‘The 
Friends of Nansledan’.  Thank you to those 
who attended and brought with them their 
ideas and enthusiasm.  
 

We plan to hold our first official meeting on 
Monday 20th January at 4pm. All parents 
interested in being involved are invited to 
attend.   We are looking forward to working 
with you as a team for the benefit of our 
pupils.   
 Children in Need – Friday 15th November 

Thank you to everyone who supported this         

event.  We managed to raise a fantastic £115.35 

 

ATTENDANCE MONITORING 

Just a reminder that we open the classroom doors at 

8.30am to welcome the children.  Registration is at 8.50am 

and doors will be closed at this time.  We want to 

encourage punctuality and help ensure pupils have a calm 

start to their day.  If your child arrives after 8.50am they 

will need to come through the main school entrance.  

We ask that parents of EYFS pupils say goodbye to pupils 

at the classroom door now that our youngest children are 

showing increased independence and confidence.  

A new attendance policy is now in operation and can be 

found on our website along with an information leaflet for 

parents.  Attendance is monitored on a weekly basis and 

parents of any pupil with low attendance will be invited to 

meet with the class teacher in the first instance.  If 

attendance does not then improve they will be invited to 

meet with the Head of School and following on from this 

our Education Welfare Officer will make contact.   

Non urgent medical appointments need to be arranged 

outside school times.   We understand that there are times 

when children need to attend hospital appointments 

scheduled during the school day and this is unavoidable.  

Handover Celebration 
Thank you to everyone who attended this event to 
help us celebrate the opening of Skol Nansledan.  We 
want to say big thank you and well done to the pupils 
for their fantastic performance and behaviour.  In 
particular, Poppy in Year 2, for her solo performance. 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class- w/c 11.11.2019 

Jemison 97.6% 

Shackleton 99.2% 

Newton 98.6% 

Anning 95.1% 

Trevithick 98.6% 

Johnson 96.9% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Shackleton 
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